

Peterborough

To:

Members of the Committee of the Whole

From:

John Kennedy, City Clerk

Meeting Date:

September 26, 2016

Subject:

Report CPCLK16-014

Citizen Appointments to the Cenotaph Advisory Committee

Purpose

A report to recommend two appointments to the Cenotaph Advisory Committee.

Recommendations

That Council approve the recommendations outlined in Report CPCLK16-014, dated September 26, 2016, of the City Clerk, as follows:

- a) That Pierre Brunet be appointed to the Cenotaph Advisory Committee as the 428 (Peterborough) Wing representative; and
- b) That Bill Preston be appointed to the Cenotaph Advisory Committee as the Peterborough Naval Association representative.

Budget and Financial Implications

There are no budget or financial implications as a result of this recommendation.

Background

On August 17, 2016 staff received correspondence from the 428 (Peterborough) Wing Association indicating their new appointment to the Cenotaph Advisory Committee. The 428 (Peterborough) Wing Association respectfully requests approval from City Council at this time to fill the vacancy.

On September 19, 2016 staff received correspondence from the Peterborough Naval Association requesting that Mr. Bill Preston be appointed as their representative on the Cenotaph Advisory Committee.

Submitted by,

John Kennedy City Clerk

Contact Name:

Natalie Garnett, Deputy City Clerk Phone: 705-742-7777, Ext 1818

Toll Free: 1-855-738-3755

per Marnet

Fax: 705-742-4138

E-Mail: ngarnett@peterborough.ca